
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year Three Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 5  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

This week we will be: 

English This week, we will be having lots of fun exploring poetry.  We 

will be listening to a range of poems and will become poetry 

detectives.  We will be discussing what we like, dislike, find 

puzzling and any questions that arise from the poems we have 

explored.  This will lead us on to selecting a poem to perform 

for an audience.   

Mathematics In Maths, we will be finding the difference between using a 

number line.  We will also investigate inverse and then we will 

move on to use the expanded column method for subtraction. 

Topic In Topic work we will be learning about what Ancient 

Egyptians wore.  We will be designing our own Ancient 

Egyptian jewellery and headdresses. In Art, we will also be 

completing our Egyptian portraits. 

 

We would like to thank you for your support listening to your child read and 

helping them to learn their spellings and times tables.  

 

Please could violins be brought into school on a Wednesday morning and 

taken home at the end of the day as we have limited storage in our Year 3 

classrooms.  Thank you for your support with this. 

 

In maths, we have been counting on in tens crossing the hundreds boundary.   

If you would like to support your child with this, please play counting ‘tennis’ 
with them where you take it in turns to count up/back in tens starting at a 3 

digit number.  Thank you! 
 
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to speak with us on the door in the 

morning, at pick up at the end of the day or by email via the school office. 
 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


